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DATE:          October 17, 2019 
TO: Board of Trustees 
SUBJECT: Superintendent Search Firms 
 
 
DISCUSSION ITEM 
If needed, this item will allow the Board to continue its discussion of executive search firms to manage 
the selection process for a new superintendent.  Potential firms include: 
 
Hazard, Young, Attea & Associates (HYA) 
The Cosca Group 
Leadership Associates 
McPherson & Jacobson, L.L.C. 
 
 
 

 
 


